
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 6th, 2018 
 
Subject HB 4075 
 
Please support HB 4075. 
 
I have children and grandchildren. My 3 girls resulted in 14 grandchildren with the 
oldest grandchild now 21.  They all live nearby and will soon be seeking jobs, 
looking for homes, sending their own children to nearby schools, and hoping for 
recreation in parks and trails.  Their future is very nearby.  If NW Hillsboro were to 
be placed into Urban Reserves today it will take years before it could finally be a 
benefit to my children.  NW Hillsboro presently grows no significantly beneficial 
crops in comparison to the needs that will be here in the next ten years.  HB4075 
needs your support now so it can fill the needs of our growing and soon to be 
adult kids. 
 
Please support HB4075 
 
Margaret Ralston 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 
 
 
 


